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Student Bulletin 

 

Tuesday, May 3 

 
Attention 7

th
 Graders:  Our 8

th
 grade trip to Washington, DC in the fall is scheduled for October 13-14, 2016.  We 

will have three payment options.  Third payments are due now.  If you need to know your balance, please stop by 

the main office. 

Option #1 - $380.00 due on March 1 

Option #2 - $190.00 due on March 1 and June 1  

Option #3 - $95.00 due March 1, April 4, May 2, and June 1 

All money must be paid in full by June 1, 2016.  Please make your check payable to Southern Regional Middle 

School and give to your homeroom teacher. 

 

Calling all Boxtops!  Please send all of your remaining boxtops to Mr. Moore or 

Mr. Smith this week for counting.  Homeroom winners will be announced the week 

of May 16. 
 
There will be a SHOP club meeting after school Tuesday, May 3, in room N2. Please be sure to attend as we will 
be preparing for the upcoming car wash. 
 
There will be a Builder’s Club meeting this week on Tuesday, May 3rd in Room A-5. 

 

Attention all Students:  The National Junior Honor Society is having a fundraiser this week @ 
Rita’s on May 3, 4, & 5. Flyers are on the main office counter.  Bring a flyer to Rita’s and all sales will benefit our 
scholarship fund.  Show your Southern Spirit! 

 

Due to AP Testing today there will be no Homework Habitat today 

and the Library is closed. 

 

Attention Art students. All projects, including sculptures, are ready for pickup.  

Please stop by room E5 during homeroom or on your way to lunch, to pick up work from 

Mrs. Miller’s class. Any work remaining by Tuesday May 10th will be discarded. 

 

 
What will you do to choose “kind” today?? 


